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Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 

To: Erik Sayler; Shevie Brown 
cc: Ann Cole 

Subject: RE: Confirmation of Returning Document to the source. 

Tuesday, April 06,2010 3:57 PM 

Per this e-mail, DN 10929-09 will be returned to the source. 

From: Erik Sayler 
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 3:45 PM 
To: Shevie Brown 
Cc: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: RE: Confirmation of Returning Document to the source. 

Shevie, 
Yes, it can be returned to the source. 
Best regards, 

Erik L. Sayler 
Senior Attorney 
O f f e  of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 3.2399-0850 
850-413-6199 - mainline 
850-413-6084 - direct 
850-413-6085 - fau 

COM ~ 

DISCIAIMER: Please note: Florida hos (I very broadpublic records law. Most written cornrnunicanans to orfrom state oficiols regarding state business are 
considered to bepublie records and will be mode ouoilable to thepublic and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject topublic 
disclosure. .Ifyou receiued this e-moil in e w w ,  please norify the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this e-mail immediately. 

From: Shevie Brown 
Sent: Tuesday, April 06,2010 3:44 PM 
To: Erik Sayler 
Cc: Kimberley Pena 
Subject. Confirmation of Returning Document to the source. 

Erik, 

Per this e-mail, please confirm that Document No. 10929-09 can be returned to the source. 
Thanks. 

SB 
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